
Notice of Budget Hearing 

 

      In accordance with UCA 17-36-26, the County of Millard will hold a public hearing at 

the Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, 

April 21, 2020 at 10:30 a.m., for the purpose of opening budgets for the 2020 year. Due to 

Covid-19 restrictions, participation shall take place remotely. Contact the Clerk’s Office for the 

most current connection instructions. 

 

    The purpose of the hearing is to obtain and review both written and remote oral comment 

from the public concerning the proposed amendments.   

Interested parties may contact the Millard County Commissioners or the Millard County 

Auditor at their business offices Monday through Friday, 8:00 am through 5:00 pm. 

 

     /s/ Bonnie Gehre, Millard County Auditor 

     Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress April 15, 2020 
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